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Editorial Note on Hawaii Trip

February 29-March 15, 1940

His air journey to Hawaii was “most interesting,” Marshall wrote to Brazilian Army Chief of Staff Góes Monteiro.  He had departed from Bolling Field in Washington, D.C., on the morning of February 29.  “On the way out I went by the Southern Route stopping off overnight with General Pershing at Tucson, Arizona. . . . I originally intended to fly from here [Washington, D.C.] non-stop to San Francisco in one of the “Flying Fortresses” and then to take another one of these fine ships and fly from there to Hawaii.  At the last moment circumstances compelled changes in this plan and I went from San Francisco to Hawaii and return by one of the Pan American Airways clippers.” (Marshall to Góes Monteiro, March 18, 1940, NA/ RG 165 [WPD, 4224].)  After spending two days in California, Marshall arrived in Honolulu on March 3 for a nine-day stay.  He left Hawaii on March 13, arriving at Bolling Field two days later after traveling a total of 9,500 miles by air.
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